



Rover Car Club of Queensland Inc.

Minutes of General Meeting

Date: 14 March 2019 v1.1
Held at: Grange Library

Meeting opened at 7.45pm

Apologies received from R. McCormack, M. DeNino, N. Webb and A.Caine (for this and the next meeting)

- That the minutes of the previous meeting (14.02.19) as read be confirmed –

Moved by C. Barraud

Seconded by D. Ash

Carried

-
- That the incoming correspondence be received –
 - Sundry membership renewals (5)
 - Email from Thomas Buckley re Rover P6 2000 for sale

Moved by J. Lowe

Seconded by S. Blackley

Carried

No outgoing correspondence was noted.

-
- That the Treasurer's Report to 25 February be accepted –

Opening balance \$7656.21
Net income \$ 900.00
Closing balance \$8556.21

Moved by M. Thorne

Seconded by S. Blackley

Carried

-
- That accounts due for payment be paid (Nil)–

Moved by N/A

Seconded by N/A

Carried N/A

- Details of accounts passed for payment –

Item	Amount	Payable to

General business and business arising from minutes of previous meeting:

Items arising from the committee meeting or carried over from previous meeting

1. Christmas Party
 2. The Rover Sports Register
 3. Rover news/webpage etc
 4. Impromptu Rove event form
 5. Fenwick Rove
 6. General buisness
-
1. Damien & Gary visited Indooroopilly Golf Club and confirmed tentative booking for Sunday 1st December
 2. Need to mention in Events Register or Rover News – a note of interest for going to Uk. The rover sports register's national rally will be held at Kemble Cotswold Airport near Gloucester on weekend 5th to 7th of July 2019. For more info Google rover sports register or go to www.thersr.co.uk
 3. Webpage -
 - a. Basic format agreed, posted onto RCCQ site, needs attention to some details.
 4. Impromptu Rover event form being updated and coordinated on website
 5. Fenwick Rove to Yamba this weekend appears to have 10 starters
 6. General Business
 - a. S. Blackley advised of new email address
 - b. G Bickford requested photos of cars and attendance at previous events for website.
 - c. G,. Bickford spoke about RACQ motorfest earlybird registration (<https://www.racq.com.au/about/community-and-sponsorships/events/racq-motorfest>)
 - d. D. Ash discussed hoses becoming brittle, discussion about SD1 manufacturing in India, M Thorne mentioned brake failure
 - e. Members discussed B. Grieve's P5B Coupe

Meeting closed at 8.45pm

Next Meeting 11 April 2019, Grange Library